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 COURT IMPLEMENTS REVISED SEARCH PROCEDURES FOR 
CRIMINAL CASES 

 

Effective close of business February 23, 2024, the Superior Court of Los Angeles County will no longer 

include the month and year of birth as criteria in its criminal name search engines. These revised search 

criteria apply to courthouse kiosks and the Court’s website at LACourt.org.  
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